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To: Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA)
Cc: mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au

Subject: Amendment C158-Beverage North West PSP

Date: Monday, 29 November 2021 1:35:23 PM

Dear planners. | would like to lodge my STRONG OPPOSITION to plans for the pending
development of the 175 Northern Highway Wallan quarry. | recently moved to Wallan and enjoy
a quieter regional life alongside the openness and hillside views. To my way of thinking, it seems
absurd to change the flow from city, through suburbs to regional by developing a quarry right
before the regional tranquility.

| appreciate the need for quarries and the value and employment they bring, however | don’t
understand why this quarry needs to be developed in an area already developing for families. |
did not move to Wallan to be impacted by dust, noise and trucks | know are byproducts of
quarries and certainly would not have built my home if id known this quarry was being
developed.

| strongly support the council to continue to object this development and urge you to plan well
away from residential growth corridors.

Regards,

Debra Anderson
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